
Bicentennial SAC Meeting 

October 16, 2023 

 

Present at the meeting: 
Trevor McGowan, Principal 
Tara Rutledge, Vice Principal 
Allana Loh, EPA 
Lisa Glennie, Chair 
Jan Archibald, Ed Keeble and Erin Kennedy, Committee members  
 
Principal’s Report: 
Best start to the year ever. 
Happy to have the new space open. 
There is a new lower elementary class. 
The parking out front that was for 15 mins has been changed to a “kiss and go” area. No parking there. 
Money allotted for SAC is $5000 plus one dollar per student. 
Last year we used the money to purchase school supplies for all primary to grade 6 students. 
Next year we would like to continue supplying school supplies to the elementary level and we would like 
to purchase supplies for the grade 7 class. Estimate of folder cost to be $2000.  
Grants are available for food and tech. 
SAC can supply funds for projects centered around math, literacy and well-being. 
We would like to revive the maker space. It was suggested that we place a Cricut in the maker space.  
Teachers have been asking for supplies relating to sensory path, skin toned band aids, swivel chairs, 
decodable texts, basketball nets, outdoor learning location and supplies, white board tables. 
Mr. McGowan will ask the teachers at the next staff meeting about wants / needs.   
 
On October 26th, the school will host a Junior High dance and an elementary level fun night.  
 
 
Do we want an outdoor screen? 
 
SAC members have offered to help with the 3-D printer.  
 
 
The lunchroom situation is better this year.  
 
The next meeting will be on November 20th, 6pm at the school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


